
  
     
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE       
 

 

Flags lowered at Port Colborne City Hall to honour Prince Philip  
 

Port Colborne, ON (April 9, 2021) – Flags have been lowered at Port Colborne City Hall in memory 
of Prince Philip, His Royal Highness the Duke of Edinburgh and husband to Queen Elizabeth II, who 
passed away this morning.  
 
Buckingham Palace confirmed this morning the passing of Prince Philip at the age of 99, stating the 
Duke of Edinburgh, “passed away peacefully this morning at Windsor Castle.” Prince Philip was 
widely respected for his devotion to serving the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth.  
 
The City of Port Colborne offers its deepest condolences to Queen Elizabeth II and the members of 
the Royal Family.  
 
About City of Port Colborne  
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, Niagara’s Port of Call has found the perfect 
balance – successful industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable and scenic residential areas, 
white sand beaches, unique culinary choices, the world class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, 
shopping districts along the historic Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment 
scene that includes live theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara Experience. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Alex Pedersen        
Corporate Communications Officer     
905-835-2900 ext. 307      
alex.pedersen@portcolborne.ca       
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